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Councilor Danberg,

CC: Clerk Olson,i5 oy 22 AM 8: b1

As a Newton resident; |ar  strongly in favor of the
Washington Place redevelopment being planned in
Newtonville. We need more innovative, smart, forward
thinking developments that add both new commercial

space and more workforce housing to Newton.

Newtonville in particular really needs this project.
Washington Place could be a real community-center for
that part of town and | think that’s great and sorely
needed. It will also feature art and cultural exhibits
open to the public, which is another strong addition to
the community for Newtonville. | know some in that
area are concerned about the height and scope of the
project, but | do think that they will love it once it is
built. Please approve Washington Place!

Best Regards,

Jami Strangio

38 Bowdoin Street






